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15 December 2017 
Dear Parents/Carers 

NEW DATE FOR ENVIRONMENT CENTRE TRIP 

On Tuesday 9 January, Willow class will be travelling to Lincoln for an exciting topic based trip to the 
Environment Centre on Whisby Road, Lincoln. As part of the trip, Willow take on the roles of waste 
recovery officers, packaging designers, project developers and take part in interactive games to share their 
knowledge. 
 
This trip will greatly enhance the children’s understanding of how we use waste to generate electricity (our 
mini theme this term) as well as reinforce their knowledge and understanding of how careful choices for 
packaging materials and design can help us care for the environment. 
 
We will need to leave school by 9:30 and will return by 3:30. Children will need a packed lunch and 
a drink. We have been encouraged to take part in the Waste Free Lunch Challenge so therefore are asking 
children to bring their packed lunches and drinks in reusable containers with minimal packaging.  Each 
school’s waste will be sorted and weighed and entered into the Waste Free Lunch Challenge.  If you have 
ordered a Farm Kitchen meal please cancel by 1pm on Friday 5 January to receive a full refund. 

The children will need to wear school uniform and suitable footwear for climbing multiple flights of stairs. 

We are very fortunate that the cost of the trip is being covered by Lincolnshire County Council’s ‘Rethink!’ 
programme and so there is no parental contribution required for the trip.  
 
Please complete the consent slip below and return to school by Friday 5 January. 
 
Yours faithfully 

J Goddard 

J Goddard – class teacher 
 
 

WILLOW CLASS TRIP TO FCC ENVIRONMENT CENTRE, WHISBY ROAD, LINCOLN 
Tuesday 9 January 2018 

 
Child’s name_______________________________ 
 
I consent to my child taking part in the trip to Lincoln on Tuesday 9 January 2018. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………..  Date …………………………………………. 

Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary School 

‘Learning together for life’     
 

  

Wharf Lane      Telephone:  01526 352715 
Kirkby on Bain      Email:  admin@kobps.lincs.sch.uk 
Woodhall Spa      Twitter:  www.twitter.com/KOBPrimary 
Lincolnshire      Facebook: www.facebook.com/KOBPrimary 
LN10 6YW            
       Headteacher:   Miss Georgina Day 

Chair of Governors:  Mr Paul Brewster 


